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It is difficult to tell whether the sign is truly hanging, from the drawings.

If the sign is truly hanging then CGCA has no objection.  However, if the sign is attached to the bracket with 

rigid rods then we ask that these small elements are replaced with short chains in order to enhance the 

conservation area, and indeed the building itself.

The Seven Dials Study guidance promotes hanging signs because of the historic ambience that they bring to a 

street, and this includes the slight sense of movement when a sign hangs from chains.  See 

https://sevendialscoventgarden.study/specifications/shopfronts/fascia-hanging-signs/

Further, the benefit of sustainability (when a sign is replaced) is only gained if the sign is removable from its 

bracket, which is most easily done if it is attached by chains.
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